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High Ercall        
News 3 – 23.9.22 

Bees and Bugs day! - Friday 30th September 

Please come dressed up on Friday 30th Septem-
ber—a bug or a bee! Something simple is fine—

even all black as a bug!! 

At 2.30pm, I will hold a short workshop in the hall to share with      
parents in Class 1 and 2 about access to Phonics Bug.  

Children in Class 1 and 2 will start being allocated books and games on 
Phonics Bug from next week—depending on their year group. A guide 
to logging on has been sent home via email today. Please come along 

to the parent meeting to chat and look at the site. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 26th September HARVEST DONATIONS PLEASE 

Friday 30th September Bees and Bugs  day—come dressed 
up! 

Monday 17th October 2.00pm Harvest Festival in church—
more    details to be announced 

Wednesday 19th October School nurse drop in clinic 

Friday 21st October Start of half term 

Monday 31st October Return from half term 

Mon 14th Nov—                  
Fri 18th Nov 

Arthog—Year 6 

W/b 21st November Parent Conversation meetings 

Wednesday 24th Nov School nurse drop in clinic. 

Monday 12th December  Carol Service—more details to follow 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January  PD day—Staff only in school 

Wednesday 4th January Return from Christmas 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: Hudson—being responsible            

 

      Class 2: Alexander—being resilient  

 

     Class 3: Lottie—being responsible 

  

  Class 4: Billy—being responsible 

 

  Class 5: Tommy—being responsible 

School nurse drop in clinics 

We are excited to offer a half termly clinic where you can book 
an appointment to meet in private with our school nurse,     
Sandra. She can talk to you about aspects such as sleep,       

anxiety, food and eating, bed wetting and behaviours at home.                
Contact Mrs Machin to book a time on Wed 19th October—

half hour appointments.  

Do you know of a child due to start school in September 2023? 

Please tell them about our school—and ask them to give us a call 
to arrange a personal show around! 

School applications closing dates: 

Reception start Sept 23—15th January 2023 

Secondary school  (our current Year 6) - 31st October 2022 

Harvest Donations—Monday 26th September 

To support High Ercall community, can you 
please bring in donations for the village Harvest 

Supper on Monday. 

Donations are auctioned off at the supper, and 
money raised is used to support the church and local charities. 

Items to bring could include: 

• any tins, packets or jars 

• Fruit or vegetables which will last for a week 

• Must be in date items (please check!) 

Please bring into school on Monday morning and we will put in the hall. 

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week? 

Class newsletters have come home today. They contain all sorts of    
information and reminders including PE days and details about      

homework.  Please come to the workshop on Friday to find out more 
about phonics bug. 

Class 4 have been orienteering this 
week! 

Class 3 are learning about solids, 
liquids and gases in science. 

 

 

In Class 2—a fairy tale     
visitor! 

Forest fun in Class 1 

 

 

 

Class 5 children have all had training this week to support and play 
games with the younger children. 

Please can you pay your clubs invoices as soon as possible. 


